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Background 

Over a decade ago, the Council of the time decided that sidewalks were required with every new 

residential street development. The attached photo from the development standards manual notes the 

requirements.  Over the years I have supported the need for sidewalks in the interest of Public safety. 

Each day I see a mother walking a child to school on the roads without sidewalks, I am reminded of the 

consideration our grand parents had when they required the sidewalks in the old town of Kingsville. 

Timercreek is a great example of a developer solving the question of sidewalks by installing them first. 

Sitting on the County Accessibility Committee I note the need for Sidewalks for all ages.  

Active  transportation paths have replaced or used in place of sidewalks in some locations. 

Council has seen improvements in signs required to show where sidewalks are to go. 

2016 Staff provided Council of the  day their suggestions re sidewalks. 

I believe that Council members need time to hear from others, than just staff. Council needs to then just 

have a free and open discussion at the Council table of and by Council members. 

 

The Council of the Town of Kingsville 

Notice of Motion – Sidewalks, Active Transportation Paths, and Development 

Standards 

At the next regular meeting of Council, I may move, or cause to have moved , that: 

The Council of the Town Of Kingsville 

Approve the idea of having a public meeting  of Council , within the next six months to discuss 

Sidewalks, and Active Transportation options as well as suggestions to update the Development 

Standards Manual. 

 

 



 
 

 

Gord Queen 

Deputy Mayor 

Kingsville 

 


